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Confinning the Rtound Table Bracesa

Participants evaluated the round table as a vezy successfixl tinst effort. For somne, particularly the
youth, it was their firn( opportunity to think about foreign poliey issues and to hc involved in
such discussions. Given the Iimited tde available and the newness, for many participants of
some of thz topics (particularly APEC), the round table only scratched the surface of the. suhject
While participants were keen to suc the recommendations of the round table seriously considered
by the govoînnint there was also a sense that furthcr discussions could flcsh out soe of these
ideas and dcvelop other relevant recommandations. The participants a]ise feit that dhm round table
procels, bringing together a wide range of people who did flot normaily have an opportumity ta
discuss issues togcher, bad been a very worthwhile experienice and should be continued.

As a result, participants rccommncnded that the Canadian goverramenit provide other opportunities
for Indigenous Peoples to have input into Canadian foreigu policy. They aito reccmmended, that
the Canadian Centre for Foreign Policy Developmcnt provide fuher support to the South Pacific
Peoples Foundation te continue this round table proc.ss, While it was feit that the short
timelines somewhat liznited the range of participation ini this flrst round table. and that somte
widening of participation miglit be appropriate for ftuture meetings, it was alse felt that the ams
meeting had helped te foster a good worldng rclationship and familiarity with the issues among
participants. Tt was therefore recommended that the sanie group of people, with limited
additions, bc invited te participate i subsequent meetings of the round table

lThe participants recommended that furture meetings of the round table and other consultations on
foreign policy continue ta involve youth as ful participants in the. process.

Participants saw two way communications as important te this process and te building the
confidence of Indigenous Peoples (and Canadians generafly) i the. value of committing time te
the. foreign policy dialogue. They therefore mandated SPPF to monitor the. govmment's
response to the. round table recoumeadations and te report the. rosuits te participants. It is
therefore suggested tlua the Department of Foreign Affairs & International Trade and tdm
Canadian Centre for Foreign Policy Developenent establish a process for monitoring the.
Department's consideratian of the round table" s recommendations and for reporting through
SPPF and cther organizations to the round table participants and others with an interest in
Indigenous rights.

Givea the. limited meeting tue, the round table was remarkably productive of ideas and
recommendafions. ALse notable was the enthusiasm, energy and =rut that developed among the.

participants. Th1e response cf the. government te tiese recommendations and its willingricss to
iuspOtt fiwthet eoaauhatla un fore«p poficy witi Indipacus Peoples will largely determine
wiiether this cnthusiasm will b. sustained.
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